

TYSA - Meeting Minutes

Start time 7:35PM

Attending: Rob Strong, Cheryl McCarthy, Jay McGaffigan, Greg Kosiorek, Dinis Anselmo, Derek Gregoire, Ettore DeMari Deidre Moran, Dave Seltz, Tom Bellen

1. Approved April minutes - Voted and Approved
2. Macon presentation for new uniforms - they are sending in quotes for different tiers - **Ettore will check w/Pepperell to see how their program works

Mid/low \$25 just shirt

Kit - \$42 - shirt, shorts, socks
3. June evaluations for U10, U12, U14 - Dave is managing-age coord are getting people to evaluate

6/5 starts tryouts
4. U14 and U18 Tournament at TES
Need: food truck or catering, need to have food for refs, also need emergency services
5. Discussed age group changes - Rob following up with Dinis to see how other leagues are handling the change - it is a hard cut or grade based
6. Summer camp is first week of August - Tom will send flyer
7. Instead of giving t-shirts at end of season give Sullivan certificates
8. Deidre - reimbursement for refs for re-certification
9. Jeromie - good feedback U8 with field changes and 5v5
10. John - wants to use the paint shed as coaches shed - the equipment shed is always being left unlocked
11. Greg - working on taxes
12. Adam - permit for Pierce was only good through May - games need to be moved to TES and the permit needs to be extended

Meeting adjourned 9:20PM